
“Nuns on the bus” deserved more
coverage
 

I read with interest your extensive coverage of the Fortnight for Freedom (CR, July
12). However, I was disappointed to find a very short article buried at the bottom of
Page 27 regarding “The Nuns On The Bus” protest of the Paul Ryan budget. The
Catholic bishops have publicly denounced the Paul Ryan budget on the grounds that
it will be devastating for the poor. These nuns’ efforts in this matter are shining
examples of Catholic social justice in action and deserve more prominent coverage.

 

Mary L. Pipkin

Towson
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